

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, Okla. 74465-0948 (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

John Ketcher Deputy Chief

November 23, 1993

Ka Luhui Hawai'i Millilani B. Trask, Kia'aina P.O. Box 4964 Hilo, HI 96726

via FAX

Dear Millilani:

Several weeks ago I wrote to Janet Reno to remind her of her commitment to conduct a listening session with Native people. I have no reason to believe she has changed her mind about this session. She may be waiting for Gerald Torres, the attorney in charge of Indian affairs, to be confirmed by the Senate.

I will write a follow-up note today and include your suggestions. As soon as I hear something from her I will get back with you.

I hope all is well with you. I have been gone for a little over three weeks so I must apologize for my lateness in replying to your note.

Warm personal regards,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

WPM/AC:bb